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The city is already a dumpster fire as a result of these work policies.   REI and a 

hundred other small retailers gone. Downtown is a shell of the city once was.   Do we 

have real data on who these campers are, where they come from, how long have 

they been on the street, how many are hard core addicts.  The narrative these people 

are just folks down on their luck doesn’t hold up.  I’m see like 99.99 are wasted out 

their minds or have big time mental issues.  Camping on my front lawn or in parks is 

no cure.    These moronic proposals need to be resoundingly squashed and the woke 

representatives pushing these along need to resign and find a real job.   How’s 

this…run a business, learn how hard it is to make a living, make payroll every week, 

…then maybe consider running for office or doing policy work.    


